
 

 

DATES 

February 
 
16th – 20th Half term 
 

23rd School closed -
INSET 
 

March 
11th Full Governors 
meeting 5pm. 
25th and 26th Parent 
Consultation 
evenings 
27th last day of term. 
 

April 
13th Back to school 
 

May 
4th Bank Holiday 
25th – 29th Half term 
 

June 
1st School closed – 
INSET 
 

July  
6th & 7th Poltair and 
Penrice transition 
days 
21st Last Day of Term 

                                                                               

               13th February 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations  to Matas, Edwyn, Edward, Savannah, Jake, Hannah, 
Riley and Jack who are our star pupils this week. Well done to them for 
being such good role models in school. 
 

SPORTS NEWS 
Thank you to Year 6 who have produced a sports report for the half term. 
There are many successes to celebrate and I would like to thank everyone 
who has represented our school this term and to the staff / parents / 
coaches for going the ‘extra mile’ in preparing and supporting our teams. 
 

VALENTINES DISCO 
Thank you to FOPS for organising the Valentine’s Disco held last night 
and special thanks to Mrs Retallick for providing the disco and her energy 
in leading the children through the sessions. 179 children attended in total 
and £294.24 was raised for FOPS funds.   
 

GOOD BYE 
Today we said good bye to Mrs Parnell who leaves us to go to a new 
position. She has worked at the school for eleven years and was a parent 
helper before that. We say a big thank you for the help and support she 
has provided to so many children over the years and hope she will keep in 
touch. 
 

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL 
Please can I remind you that children should not be at school before 
8.45am. There are a few children who are arriving extremely early and 
school is not able to provide supervision before 8.45am. I have also 
received some comments that not everyone is using appropriate language 
whilst on the school site. Please remember that as a school we are 
committed to ensuring that our pupils will be provided with good role 
models whilst they are 
at school and we ask 
for your support in this 
matter. 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to River Fowey, Y5, who 
achieved the highest attendance overall last 
week at 98.4% 
 

HALF TERM 
Next week is the half term holiday and school 
will also be closed for training on Monday 23rd 
February. We expect the children back in 
school on Tuesday 24th February. 
           

                                   Mrs D Tregellas                                                       


